November 20, 2013

City Clerk
400 La Crosse St.
La Crosse, W1 54601

City Clerk,

Judiciary and Administration Committee,

Inspector Dave,

re: Washburn Residential District rental property

We are applying for a waiver to the moratorium and all the applicable restrictions on rental property at
711 Division St. We have owned the property since 2004 and our sons have always lived there.
Currently, our son and his wife and four children are living at this property.

We were unaware of the registration required and will comply with registration as directed.

Thank you for your consideration of our situation.

Carolyn and David Metzger

39271 Meadow Wood Dr.
Dakota, MN 55925




